

ÉCOLE EDWARD SCHREYER SCHOOL

BOX 20, BEAUSEJOUR, MB. ROE OCO · TELEPHONE 204.268.2423 · FAX 204.268.1157

Mr. L. Liske, Principal/Directeur Mme E. Massie, Assistant Principal/Directrice-adjointe Mrs. J. Witzke, Assistant Principal/Directrice-adjointe

March 15, 2024

Jody Wielgosh Divisional Principal Sunrise School Division

Dear Jody,

Our Grade 7 & 8 French Immersion teachers would like to organize a student trip to Quebec City and Montreal and are seeking approval-in-principle from senior admin and the Board of Trustees. Lisa Walker has organized and led similar trips in the past, and they have always been excellent enrichment experiences for our students.

The trip would take place around May 16, 2025 (to be confirmed by service provider if approval is granted) and would be for a duration 6 days, and 5 nights. A maximum of 18 students would participate, and there would be 3 chaperones (2 female, 1 male). This trip would give students an opportunity to use their French language skills outside the classroom setting, as well as a chance to participate first-hand in a variety of French-Canadian cultural experiences.

The trip would be planned through EF Tours, and students would travel by plane to Quebec, and then by bus with a professional driver between destinations. Hotel accommodations and local tours will be organized by EF Tours. Fundraising opportunities will be provided to help ensure fair access to the trip.

Please see attached Proposal Form for some more details regarding this trip. I have also included additional information from EF Tours, including a quote, itinerary, and cancellation information. If more information is required at this time, please contact Lisa Walker.

Thank you in advance for your consideration,

Erica Massie